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Results of Voluntary Retirement Program and Recording of Extraordinary Loss 

 

Sharp Corporation announces the results of “Sharp Corporation Announces Voluntary 

Retirement Program” announced on August 28th 2012, and the recording of an 

extraordinary loss as below:  

 

1. Outline of voluntary retirement program 

(1) Applied companies: Sharp Corporation and major Sharp consolidated subsidiaries in 

Japan 

(2) Number of personnel applied: approx. 2,000 

(3) Application period: from November 1, 2012 to November 14, 2012  

(4) Date of retirement: December 15, 2012  

 

2. Results of voluntary retirement program 

Number of applicants accepting voluntary retirement program: 2,960 

Application deadline was shortened to November 9, 2012 due to oversubscription. 

 

3. Future outlook 

Sharp estimates the expense of the voluntary retirement program as approx. 25.3 

billion yen for Sharp Corporation and major Sharp consolidated subsidiaries in Japan. 

The expense is expected to be recorded as an extraordinary loss for the 3rd quarter of 

the fiscal year ending March 31, 2013, and is already included in the consolidated 

financial results forecast for the year ending March 31, 2013, as disclosed on November 

1, 2012.  

 

 


